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McSILL UNIVERSITY

Biological Building

Minutes of a Meeting of the Committee ap­

pointed to consider the alterations required to the 

old Medical Building to render the same fit for all 

the requirements of Bio-Chemistry, Physiology, be­

held at the office of Dr. Martinology, Botany, etc
Wednesday the 2nd day of February 1921 at the

• *

on
hour of five o’clock in the afternoon.

Present - all the members of the 
Committee .

After full discussion it was decided that 

it would be advisable to add Doctors McCallum, Willey 

and Lloyd to the Committee, they being the Professors 

who are most directly connected with the various 

branches of the work to be carried on in the Building

after the same has been remodelled.
It was further decided that Doctor Tait

and the new members of the Committee should at once

proceed with the preparation of a preliminary sketch
embodying their views of the alterations and exten­

sions required in order that the same may be in

readiness for consideration of the architects who

will have supervision of the work as soon as - such

architects have been selected.
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